Peekskill CSD PTO Committee/Building Report Form

Submission Date: December 1, 2016

Committee/Building: Fundraising Committee

Items Requiring a Vote:

• At the time of this report, there are no items requiring a vote.

Items Requiring Discussion:

• At the time of this report, there are no items requiring discussion.

Items for Information Only:

- The Hillcrest Scholastic book fair will be will taking place December 5 − 9. Only a few volunteers have signed up. Multiple e-mails have been sent to those that previously volunteered. No responses received.
- Clothing Drive was successful with a profit of \$533 dollars. We are considering running it again in the Spring.
- Fun Pasta Fundraiser already in place. All flyers/Brochures and items to showcase have been
 delivered to the schools. Orders can be made online. Shopping link has been e-mailed in the PTO
 newsletter and can be found in the printed flyers.
- Working on creating the Journeyman Bread Fundraiser flyer to take place at Woodside Elementary School in the month of December. Only 30 orders allowed at a time.
- Flipgive has been set up for online shopping rewards for the Peekskill PTO. The link has been mailed in the PTO newsletter.
- Art to remember fundraiser to be discussed/set up early January

Happy Holidays!

Submitted by: Indiana Davis and Vernita Mosley